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To: The Town of Durham Zoning Board of Adjustments

From: Qing Lin, Durham, NH Ref: Tax Map 113, Lot 102

Dear Members of the Board, I am writing to withdraw my application for a variance regarding
wetland buffer infringement. After further consideration, my family has decided to modify
our dwelling to meet the existing buffer requirements, so a variance is no longer needed.
Thank you for your attention to our request.

Sincerely,
Qing Lin
On Wed, Nov 6, 2024 at 4:59 PM Tracey Culter <tcutler@ci.durham.nh.us> wrote:

Hi Lin

I am just checking to make sure you received the letter about your variance application for
15 Foss Farm Road. I know you mentioned verbally that you no longer wish to continue
with the application, but I need something in writing from you by Friday if possible. You
can just send me an email saying that you no longer wish to continue the application.

Thank you so much,

Tracey

Town of Durham
Admin Assistant
Planning, Zoning & Assessing

Tel: (603) 868-8064
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